
 
 

 
If you had perfect attendance all four marking periods last year, and you did not receive a 
letter, please come see Mrs. Spellman, in the 11-12 main office, 2nd floor.  The date of the 
breakfast is Wednesday, September 30th during 1st period.  Please do not wait till the date of 
the breakfast to see Mrs. Spellman if you did not receive a letter. 
 
Two Premiere Parking spots are being raffled off until 10-1-15.  Chances are $1.00 and available in the 11/12 

Main Office. The winners will be notified at the end of the day on 10-2-15. Good Luck!    

 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  Your Yankee Candle orders are due today, SEPTEMBER 23rd.  
Please hand in at the 11/12 main office.  

  

Attention Students:  There is a new club starting at Southern.  This club will work with 
David’s Dream and Believe Cancer Foundation.  If you are interested in getting involved, 
please come to an interest meeting on Wednesday, September 23rd after school in Room 7-2.  
Please see Ms. Posch in Room 7-2 if you have any questions.  
 

ALL SENIORS...... if you would like to be put on a waiting list for 
the trip to DISNEY please see Miss Logue or Mrs. Bischoff. 

 
Attention all students interested in joining the Spanish Club: We will have a brief meeting after school on 

Wednesday, September 23rd in the 9-10 library. If you cannot attend but are interested in joining, please 

email Mrs. Suarez for more information. 

 

Anyone interested in community service with children or a career working with children come to an ice cream 

party and informational meeting in room 101 on Monday, September 28th.   See Mrs. Latshaw for more 

information. 

 

The first meeting of Amnesty International will be on Thursday the 24th at 2:15 in room 109! If 
you are interested in making a difference in the world, come and see what it is all about! 

 
Attention Students:   Please remind your parents that Thursday, September 24th is the HS 
Back to School Night.  Please have them print your schedule and bring it with them.  Inform 
them of what building your 1st period class is in it will start at 6:00 PM. 

 
There will be a fishing club meeting Thursday, September 24th at 2:15pm in room 8-3.  
Upcoming trips include wreck fishing and fall trout.  All new members welcome. 

 
Calling all writers…if you would like to write for the school publication the Rampage, please 
join us for our first meeting on Monday September 28th in room 4-1 after school.  Any 
questions see Mrs. Abbato or Mr. Derion. 
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For planning purposes, Tuesday, Sept. 29th will be an extended homeroom for the distribution and collection of 

senior homecoming court ballots. 

 

Attention Ice Hockey players:  Winter athlete meeting will be on Monday, 

September 28th in room 7-8 at 2:20 pm.  Paperwork will be handed out at the 

meeting. Please plan on attending a short meeting.   

 
“It’s that time of the year again; Auditions for the 2015 Southern Regional Variety Show are Open! Sign up for 

an audition today at www.srsdtalent.com, Hurry! - Audition sign ups close October 1st”  

 
The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  
Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office, and classes begin on October 21st. 
 

http://www.srsdtalent.com/

